
        
           

       
   

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  
 

  
  

 

  
 

 

 
  
  

 
 

 
  

Subject: OLT Motion 

From: Mrakas, Tom <TMrakas@aurora.ca> 
Sent: February 1, 2022 9:03 AM 
Subject: Follow Up ‐ OLT Motion 
Importance: High 

Good day fellow Elected Official, 

I am following up on last week’s email regarding the motion to request the Province to dissolve the 
OLT. I have received incredible response to date. Nearly 50 municipalities are putting forward the 
motion to be heard by their respective Councils. 

I would respectfully ask that you consider doing the same.  The time is now to join fellow 
municipalities to send the Province the message that the land use planning appeal process is flawed. 
We are stronger together! Let your voice be heard. 

If you do put forward the motion, please let me know so that we can document which municipalities 
are joining this fight. 

I have once again attached the motion for your consideration. Thanks everyone. 

Regards, 

Tom Mrakas 
Mayor Town of Aurora 
416-543-1624 

Confidentiality Note: The information contained in this communication is confidential and is intended only for the use of 
the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. The contents of this communication may be subject to legal privilege, and 
all rights of that privilege are expressly claimed and not waived. This communication may also contain information exempt 
from disclosure under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Any distribution, use or 
copying of this communication, or the information it contains, by anyone including the intended recipient, is unauthorized 
unless consent is received. If you have received this communication in error, please notify me immediately and destroy 
the communication without making a copy. Thank you. 
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